
Proposed Community Garden  
at Pandora Park 
 
 

 
 
 
 

A proposal has been made to construct a community garden 
at Pandora Park.  The application has been made through the 
Pandora Park Community Garden Society who will administer 
the garden.  The garden will be approximately 100’ by 100’.  
Because the garden is on park property, it must be formally 
approved by the Park Board.  The approval process involves 
canvassing residents to see if there is community support for 
the garden. 
 
Should you wish to comment on this proposal, please: 
 

Phone: Bill Manning @ 604-257-8460 
 
Fax:  604-257-8694 
 
E-mail: bill.manning@vancouver.ca 
  OR 
Write to: Vancouver Park Board 
  30 E 30th Avenue 
  Vancouver, BC   V5V 2T9 
 

by June 30, 2009 
 
Name ________________________________________________ 
 
Address ______________________________________________ 
 
Phone _________________ Email _________________________ 
 
  I support the Pandora Park Community Garden 
 
    I do not support the Pandora Park Community Garden 
 
 
Comments:  __________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
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